Pre-School Newsletter

Our topic in class will be Spring, we shall be looking at planting and growth. We will be looking at similarities, differences and change. These types of activities give the children lots of learning opportunities to communicate their ideas and introduce new vocabulary. 

Learning Intentions linked to topic: 
· Identify the features of plants and flowers. 
· Decision making and problem solving. 
· Mathematics measure growth of plants make comparisons. 

 Letter sound is ‘Y’  
 
Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contributions towards snack.
 
We will be open on Monday the 12th of June from 6pm till 7pm for mums to make a Father's Day card with your children.

Coffee morning will be on Saturday the 24th of June from 10am till 12 o'clock. 
                                                                
Reminders 
If your child rides a scooter to school, you will need to take the scooter back home with you as we do not have the space on our premises to store these for you.
  
Really sorry due to circumstances beyond our control sports day is cancelled, I will hold it on site for our pupils, but parents will not be able to attend. 

Graduation is on the 14th of July. Tickets for this lovely event will be available for extended members of the family at a cost of £1.00 to raise funds for our school. 



Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery. 

 
